
                 City of Hancock 

                       Cemetery Board of Trustees Meeting 

                       July 12, 2016                           5:00 P.M. 

 

Members  Present:  Betty Boxer-Toutant,  Carol Carli,  Tom Vichich 

Absent:  Mary Pekkala 

Also Present:  Glen Anderson, City Manager 

      Steve Belo, Sexton 

Items Discussed: 

• A cemetery member is needed to replace Karen Haischer. 

• Sexton Steve Belo reports that everything is in good shape at the cemetery 

after three leaks were found and the valves were replaced. 

• Grass cutting is going well since all equipment is working well and Steve has 

three helpers. 

• Early burials went well with 10 burials and 8 cremains.  

• Member Boxer-Toutant said that she was approached by a community 

member requesting a port-a-potty at the cemetery.  After a brief 

discussion, it was decided that one will be rented this year as a trial to see 

how much it is used. 

City Manager, Anderson, made a motion to adjourn at 5:13, seconded by Member 

Vichich. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Carli, Member 



 

 


